From:

To:
Subject: Anonymous User completed Proposed changes to the Fees and Charges Policy
Date: Monday, 3 August 2020 10:56:28 am

Anonymous User just submitted the survey 'Proposed changes to the Fees and Charges
Policy' with the responses below on Fees and Charges Policy changes.

Full name

Nicky Snoyink

Email address
n.snoyink@forestandbird.org.nz

Phone number

03 9405522

Postal address

PO Box 2516, Christchurch 8140

I am submitting on behalf of an organisation
Yes

Organisation name

Royal Forest & Bird Protection Society of New Zealand Inc.

My preferred option to address the under-recovery of costs from resource consent
applications is to...

Increase charge-out rates for consent applications as soon as practical
Tell us why this is your preferred option

Tena koe Fees and Charges Policy Changes Forest and Bird support proposed changes to
Environment Canterbury’s Fees and Charges Policy to enable recovery of the full costs for
the processing of resource consent applications from applicants. It is not appropriate that
the ratepaying public subsidize the cost of processing resource consent applications. Forest
& Bird supports Option 2, that is increasing charge-out rates for consent applications as
soon as practical. We support Option 2 because it is consistent with Environment
Canterbury’s Revenue and Financing Policy, the user-pays model and reduces cost to
general ratepayers. The full costs for resource consent applications needs to be borne by
those who initiate or benefit from the activity. Thanks for the opportunity to submit. Naku
noa, na Nicky Snoyink Royal Forest and Bird Protection Society of New Zealand Inc.
Regional Manager Canterbury/West Coast

I wish to speak to Council on my submission

No



There is information in my submission I do not want disclosed

No



